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Welcome Back for the Summer Term! 

We hope you all had a restful and enjoyable Easter break. It’s been lovely to see 
the children return with big smiles, ready for the exciting term ahead! 

The summer term is always a busy and vibrant time in school, and this year is no 
exception. We have a packed calendar full of fantastic events and opportunities 
for the children to shine. Look out for details on Sports Day, Class Trips, 
Parents' Evening, Art Week, and of course, the eagerly awaited Year 6 
Production. These events help bring learning to life and create lasting memories 
for our pupils. 

As well as all the exciting extras, we’ll also be focusing on an important area of 
school life: presentation in books. We’ll be encouraging all children to take pride 
in their work, from beautiful handwriting to careful layout and organisation. This 
helps children value their learning and reflects the high standards we set here at 
school. 

We’re looking forward to a fantastic term ahead, full of learning, laughter and 

success. Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 

 

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week  

 
Reminder About Water Bottles 

We kindly remind all parents and carers that it is your responsibility to ensure 
your child(ren)'s water bottles are cleaned and disinfected regularly. 

Water bottles should be taken home every evening and washed thoroughly, 
ready for use the next day. 

For hygiene reasons, any bottles left in classrooms overnight will not be used 
the following day. Instead, they will be emptied, set aside, and returned to the 
child to take home for cleaning. 

Thank you for your support in helping us maintain a clean and healthy school 
environment. 

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


